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Congressional Representatives Matsui and Bera Introduce 
Legislation to Support SRCSD’s Water Recycling Efforts  
Funding would assist region in expanding water recycling programs  

 
Washington, D.C.  – Congresswoman Doris Matsui (CA-06) and Congressman 
Ami Bera (CA-07) have introduced legislation that would allow the Sacramento 
Regional County Sanitation District (SRCSD) to expand its water recycling 
programs by making a portion of its recycled water available for environmental or 
agriculture supply needs. 
 
This legislation would provide funding for SRCSD’s South Sacramento County 
Agriculture & Habitat Lands Water Recycling (South County Ag) Program. Up to 
$30 million dollars could be available to produce high quality recycled water for 
up to 18,000 acres of agricultural, habitat mitigation and conservation lands.  
 
"We are enthused to have Congresswoman Matsui's and Congressman Bera's 
leadership to support SRCSD and address the Sacramento region's water supply 
reliability needs through this legislation,” stated Stan Dean, SRCSD District 
Engineer. “When implemented, the South County Ag Water Recycling Program 
would be one of the largest water recycling programs in the state, and represents a 
vital step in the pursuit of programs and projects that will guarantee a safe and 
reliable supply of water,” stated Stan Dean, SRCSD District Engineer.  
 
"As the State of California continues to struggle with the issue of water supply 
and quality, a variety of approaches will be needed to solve these issues in a 
sustainable way that protects both the Delta and water supply needs of our 
region," said Congresswoman Matsui.  "This legislation will allow the District to 
leverage federal investment to implement a water recycling project that will deliver 
benefits to the Delta and our region."  
   
"Water is a vital resource in California, and this legislation will help expand 
SRCSD’s water recycling program.  As we continue to address our region's water 
supply issues, this bill will increase the amount recycled water available for 
environmental and agricultural needs," said Congressman Bera.   
   
Authorization of the federal funding would be provided under the Bureau of 
Reclamation's Title XVI water reclamation program, the sole federal program 
dedicated to the development of supplemental water supplies through water 
reclamation.  
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